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________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Ref: 29S.PC0185 
 
At a meeting held on 1st March, the Board considered the report of the 
inspector as well as the documents and submissions on file. 
 
The Board determined that the proposed development is strategic 
infrastructure development, generally in accordance with the Inspector’s 
reasoning and recommendation.   
 
 
The Board noted that at the final pre-application meeting (January 25th 
2017) the prospective applicant indicated they were aware of the emerging 
transportation proposal involving closure of the Merrion Gates and 
associated implications for road traffic in the area, which may have a 
bearing on the application. 
 
 
The list of consultees to be updated to include Minister for Health. 
 
 
 
Board Member: _____________________ Date: 2nd March 2017 
   Conall Boland 
 
 
 
Copy of Direction to issue with notification. 
 
 


